
February 9, 2015 

Dear Honorable Senator Gelser: 

The National Association of the Deaf sends you the attached letter of support in favor of Oregon 

Senate Bill 449. We support the efforts of the Oregon Association of the Deaf in their efforts to 

pass this bill, and urge you to help ensure this bill passes into law. 

Thank you for any assistance you can provide. Should you have any questions or wish to discuss 

this further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Howard A. Rosenblum, Esq. 

Chief Executive Officer 

National Association of the Deaf 

8630 Fenton Street, Suite 820 

Silver Spring, MD 20910-3819 

Web: www.nad.org 

howard.rosenblum@nad.org 
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